
 

 

 

 

Extract from Minutes of Meeting of Longford Municipal District held on Tuesday, 23 

July 2024.  

 

CONSIDERATION OF PART 8 – THE MALL OUTDOOR FACILITIES UPGRADE, LONGFORD.  

On the proposal of Councillor Peggy Nolan, seconded by Councillor Gerry Hagan the Part 8 
as presented was approved.  

The members collectively welcome the development and requested that all funding streams 
be exhausted to utilise and further develop the 14 acre site acquired at the Mall facility.  

 

Signed: Claire McNabola                                      Date:  21 October 2024. 

               Claire McNabola,             

      Meetings Administrator.  

 

 

 

 

 


